PPBC Missions Training Moment
As we launch our Missions Moment, we want to make a bold statement.  We believe that every member at Parkway Place is a missionary.  This statement matters because it’s biblical.  We are called to make disciples of all nations and the task of PPBC’s Missions Team is help prepare and train you for this endeavor.  
Parkway Place’s model is based on the idea that missions, whenever possible, should be a church-to-church strategy.  Wherever missions take place, the local church in the area should be the hero with God receiving the glory.  Our desire is to see enduring and reproducible transformation in a local community!  PPBC’s team has developed tools and training to help make sure mission requests are consistent with this model and that you are equipped, supported, and mobilized.  We look forward to sharing training information and best practices through this newsletter.  
It may be appropriate to pause and remember an important truth.  Being on mission is not about a location, it is about dedication. You don’t fulfill God’s mission by crossing the sea; you fulfill God’s mission by seeing the cross.
“Missions exists because worship doesn’t. Worship is ultimate, not missions, because God is ultimate, not man. When this age is over, and the countless millions of the redeemed fall on their faces before the throne of God, missions will be no more. It is a temporary necessity. But worship abides forever.”    - John Piper, Let the Nations be Glad
Think about that for a moment.  Missions is temporary, there will be none in heaven.  Until then, we have a lot work to do together!  Ready to get started, but can’t wait for the next newsletter?  Here are some additional reading suggestions:
· https://www.imb.org/2017/01/04/help-that-hurts-thinking-through-missions-subsidy/
· https://www.imb.org/2017/02/21/how-we-view-contextualization/
